
 

 

12th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 2 African Drumming Workshop 

 
As part of our topic next half term, we have arranged for a company called Global Grooves to 
come in and do a day of African drumming and dancing on Monday 30th March. They will 
focus on the history of African Carnival and its world influence. It sounds like it will be a really 
fun workshop.  
 
A contribution of £7.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions, the performance may have to be cancelled.  
 
You can give permission and pay online via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, 
please come to the office to collect a barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint 
to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the cost being 
funded by school, however you will still need to give consent on Parent Pay. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Richard Farrow, Kelly King, Helen Savage and Natalie Hickman  
Year 2 Teachers 
 
 


